
Engineering Job Fair

NYC DOT is holding a Job Fair to fill full-time entry-level engineering positions in all 
aspects of our operations! We are inviting recent and soon-to-be college graduates in civil 
engineering to join us. If you are interested in a challenging career, maintaining and improving 
the diverse infrastructure of the world’s greatest City, then NYC DOT is the place to be!

NYC DOT offers an excellent benefits package, competitive salaries and opportunities for 
advancement, and gives you the hands-on training and experience you need to qualify to take 
your professional certification exams.

Join us on Friday, February 3, 2023, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., and build your career as we 
build the City together. Please RSVP by January 20, 2023 at: on.nyc.gov/dotjf.

Remember to bring copies of your resume to the fair. All candidates for full-time positions must 
have at least a bachelor’s degree in civil, electrical, or mechanical engineering by June 2023, and 
must be authorized to work in the United States.

If you need interpretation services for this event, please submit the request through the Language 
Access Database.  If you have questions, contact languageaccess@dot.nyc.gov. For all other 
accommodations, please contact the EDI Office at EEODiversityInclusion@dot.nyc.gov or 
212.839.6600.
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